
BRANIFF TRAIL KANSAS CITY PLAQUE HAS ARRIVED - Braniff Airways Foundation 
is happy to announce that the Braniff Trail Historical Plaque for Kansas City has arrived. 
The new plaque marks Braniff's headquarters building located on Baltimore Avenue in 
downtown Kansas City. 

Situated next to the famed Trans World Airlines Headquarters Building, the Baltimore 
Headquarters was carefully restored to its original beauty by Mpress Printing, the 
current tenant that oversees this historic facility that served as Braniff's Kansas City 
headquarters and reservations center. 

The new 12"x12" plaque has been shipped to Mpress Printing for placement on a highly 
visible part of the building for all visitors to enjoy. Once the plaque has been placed, a 
dedication ceremony will be held. Mpress is also creating a huge banner to place on the 
outside of their building to celebrate Braniff's 90th anniversary. 
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